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Last Thursday, our elected 
staffing committee sat down 
with CPMC Management 
for the first time to bargain 
over the opening of the new 
hospital. We spent the majority 
of the meeting asking clarifying 
questions about proposed shifts 
and schedules, changes in job 
assignments, and timelines 
for the changes. We also 
asked management when they 
would be responding to the 
information request we sent 
them.

Management reported that they still do not 
have a lot of details ironed out yet, but we 
did learn:

•	 They DO NOT have a date for the rebid 
yet.

•	 All three campuses and all 
departments will be included in the 
rebid- yes, Davies, too.

•	 Management said verbally that they 
are committed to making sure no one 
loses their jobs, but we still need to 
secure this commitment in writing. 

We wore stickers to show we are all 
standing united to protect our wages, 
benefits and job security. The more of 
us who participate in sticker actions and 
attend upcoming bargaining sessions, the 
better chance we have of securing a strong 
agreement. 

For more information, please contact NUHW Organizer 
Kijani Edwards at (501) 412-1676 or kedwards@nuhw.org.

Our next session will be in Cal Campus 
Conference Room B. See below for the 
date/time for your department’s meeting.

EVS 
Thursday, November 15th - 10 a.m.-12 p.m.

Food and Nutrition Services
Thursday November 15th  - 1 -3 p.m. 

Nursing 
Monday November 26th - 10 a.m.-12 p.m. 

Surgical Services 
Monday November 26th - 1-3 p.m.

If you have further questions, contact a staffing 
committee member or your steward.

TOGETHER WE CAN 
IMPROVE OUR LIVES  
AND OUR HOSPITAL!


